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UPL Opinion No. 56. 
 

Sale of A “Living Will” Form. 
 
 

The sale of a “living will,” in itself, is not the unauthorized practice of law.  The 
Committee’s opinion in no way considered the accuracy of the form’s content, and does not 
condone the rendition of counsel or advice to individuals who would buy the form.   
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